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June 9, 2022 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We have completed another FABULOUS year at 
Coral Cove Elementary.  This year we adopted 
our CCE Guiding Principles: Be Responsible, Be 
Respectful, Be Kind, Be Safe, Be Inclusive.  
We practiced our principles every day creating a 
safe place to Grow Kind Hearts and Bright 
Minds every day. 
 
This year Coral Cove has been focused on 
beautifying our school campus and building 
community.  We cannot wait for everyone to see 
our beautiful new pelican mural at the entrance 
of our school.  This mural was painted by our 
very talented, Mark Tibbetts!!!   
 
This week Student Council under the direction 
of Mr. Jacobs, began installing a school garden.  
It is beautiful, and the students are very excited 
to tend it regularly!!!    
 
A current classroom is being converted into a 
CCE Game Room!!!  The game room will be used 
as part of our school wide positive behavior 
plan thanks to a grant Mr. Santiago received.  He 
is working extremely hard to make it a very cool 
place for our pelicans!  See the attached flier to 
see ways you can help!!!!   
 
CCE is EXTREMELY excited to be the recipient of 
the Orange Bowl committee’s Media Center 
Make Over!!!  The renovation will take place in 
August, and we will have reveal it to our  
community during our fall book fair!  Stay 
tuned! Our Media Center is going to look 
AMAZING!!! 
 
Finally, report cards will be available via Virtual 
Counselor on June 30.  Students FSA scores are 
posted there as well.  FSA ELA and Math and 
FCAT Science scores are expected at the end of 
June. 
 
SCHOOL STARTS ON, AUGUST 16 AND THIS 
FALLS ON A TUESDAY!! Please make sure to 
mark your calendars.  Meet and Greet will be 

held on Monday, August 15, from 9:00 AM-
10:30 AM.  You may meet your child’s teacher at 
any time during these 90 minutes.  Feel free to 
drop off your child’s supplies on that day as 
well. Open House is Wednesday, September 6.  

Grades PK-2 is from 5:30 PM-6:30 PM and Grades 

3-5 is from 7:00 PM-8:00 PM. 

 

Our school theme for next year is: 

KINDNESS THE LITTLE THING THAT 

MATTERS MOST! 

 
 

If your child has outgrown their uniform clothes 
and you would like to donate them to our 
uniform closet, we would love to have them.  
Please bring washed and folded clothes bagged 
to the front office.   
 
Please make sure your child reads during the 
summer.  As I always say, Readers are Leaders, 
and we do not want students to experience the 
summer slide.  
 
Most importantly, make sure your child has A 
LOT of fun this summer spending time doing the 
things he/she loves.  The rigors of school have 
certainly increased over the years, and we need 
to ensure that our students re-energize 
themselves over the summer.  Stay safe and 
have fun! 
 
As I end my seventh year as the school’s leader, 
I remain grateful and humble to serve this 
AWESOME community!!!  Feel free to reach out 
should you need assistance over the summer! 
 
Proud to be a Pelican,  
Stephanie Saban, Principal 
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